
 
 
 
 

NAZARETH AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT BUSING INFORMATION IS ONLINE! 
 

 

 

In the ongoing effort to improve communication and offer up-to-the-minute information,           
the Nazareth Area School District Transportation Office will continue to provide busing            
information to parents, guardians and students via the PowerSchool Parent Portal. 

Current busing information is accessible online and is linked to a student’s PowerSchool             
record. Parents and guardians may log into Parent Portal to view their child’s pickup              
and drop-off times, bus number and bus stop descriptions. Students also have access             
to their transportation information in their PowerSchool account. 

You can find the Transportation link on the Navigation menu after logging into Parent              
Portal.  

Parent and student login information for PowerSchool Parent Portal may be           
obtained in person by visiting the individual school and speaking to the building             
secretary. Usernames and passwords for Parent Portal may not be given over the             
phone and you will be required to show proof of identification, such as a driver’s               
license, before obtaining this information. 

Transportation information for the 2018-2019 school year will be available in August.            
Please be sure to check your child’s busing schedule online through the PowerSchool             
Parent Portal for accuracy prior to Friday, August 17, 2018. After this date, requests for               
busing changes will not be addressed during the first 3 weeks of the school year (with                
the exception of changes for childcare arrangements.) 

If you have any questions, please contact the Transportation Hotline at 610-759-1170            
extension 1177, or email ​transportation@nazarethasd.org​. Thank you! 
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